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HACP Network Switch and Switch Infrastructure Refresh
Request for Information

ADDENDUM NO. 2

This addendum issued September 26, 2017 becomes in its entirety a part of the Request for
Information as is fully set forth herein:

Item 1: Q: Has the HACP determined the best technology for the new HACP Network

Infrastructure?
A: No. That is the purpose of this Request for Information,

Ttem 2: Q: Can you provide equipment models or numbers that we can price out under

the Pennsylvania or GSA Contract?
A No. It is the intent of this Request for Information that vendors

provide information on equipment available to the Authority.

Item 3: Q: Do you want optics quoted for connectivity inside of the buildings?
A: No. Connections to the WAN switches will be copper connections.
Ttem 4: The proposal due date is changed to October 2, 2017 and the time and location

remain unchanged at 11:00 AM at the HACP Procurement Dept., 100 Ross St. 2" Floor, Suite
200, Pittsburgh, PA 15219.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2
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